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Announcement

Research Grant Cervical Spine Research Society – European Section

The Cervical Spine Research Society is a multidisciplinary organization that provides a forum for the exchange of ideas and promotes clinical and basic science research of the cervical spine. The organization values collegial interaction and strong scientific principles.
To facilitate research in the field of the cervical spine the Cervical Spine Research Society – European Section (CSRS-ES) has the opportunity to offer € 25.000, - annually to research projects. 
Requests for a grant should be submitted to the secretary of the CSRS-ES. Research in all fields clearly related to the cervical spine is open for request of a grant. A Research committee will ultimately decide about the adjudication of the grant. The final grant will be dependent on number of projects that are adjusted with financial support. Information about the grant can be found on the website of the CSRS-ES, as well as the warranted information and background of the applicant.
Results of the supported studies must be presented at CSRS-ES meetings. The CSRS-ES must also be acknowledged when the study is published.
Further details soon to be published on our website: www.csrs-es.org
